Miscellaneous
AGENCY FOR HEALTH CARE ADMINISTRATION
Medicaid
State Plan Amendment

The Agency for Health Care Administration announces that it is requesting an amendment to the Medicaid State Plan. The amendment will remove a five percent coinsurance provision for denture related adult dental services to recipients twenty-one years of age or older who are not institutionalized, receiving hospice care or enrolled in an HMO, effective March 31, 2016. This amendment will have a federal fiscal impact with an expected cost of $57,000 in federal funds for FFY 2015-16 and $39,000 in federal funds for federal fiscal year (FFY) 2016-17.
For further information contact: Bob Reifinger, Medicaid Policy, 2727 Mahan Drive, Mail Stop 20, Tallahassee, Florida 32308-5407, (850)412-4213, robert.reifinger@ahca.myflorida.com.
